
  

 
 

          12/09/2021 

 

Graduates, 

 

To ensure that tomorrow is a memorable day for all, here are a few things to keep 

in mind for the enjoyment of all: 

 

Graduates arriving prior to 11:30 are asked to sit in sections 23 & 24 of Louis 

Crews Stadium in the visitor side stands.  You’ll remain in the stands until the ceremonial 

marshals instruct you to get lined up for the procession onto the field. 

 

You are asked to remain on the field until the end of the ceremony to celebrate 

and honor your fellow classmates.  Please let your guests know that no one will be 

allowed to come down onto the track or onto the field during the ceremony.   

 

Parking: 

We’ll have ample parking for tomorrow’s event.   

Graduates will park in Knight & Elmore parking lots.  Buses will be available to transport 

you to the stadium if you choose not to walk to the stadium. 

Disabled parking will be on the visitor side of the stadium as well as in the lot on the 

south end of the stadium around the scoreboard 

General parking will be in the tailgate and Elmore gym parking areas until full; 

Northbound parking on Meridian will park in the Patton hall parking lot.  Again, BTS 

busses will be driving between parking areas to drop guests off at the entrance of the 

stadium. 

If you follow the directions of DPS officers, they’ll get you to the right place. 

 

Weather: 

Thunderstorms are expected throughout tomorrow afternoon.  Please be weather aware.  

If an emergency announcement is issued over the public address system, please listen and 

follow the instructions you are given for your personal safety. 

 

Congratulations, 

 

 

Dana M. Gillis  

Interim Executive Director, Chief of Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness  

Alabama A&M University  


